
 

 
 

NOTICE TO PUBLIC 
 

RESTRICTED ACCESS ON DIXON MINE ROAD 
AT THE  

DIXON MINE ROAD BRIDGE ACROSS WOLF CREEK 
 
 
 

THURSDAY, JUNE 27, 2019 
 

 

 
Notice is hereby given by the Alpine County Community Development Department there will be restricted 
access on Dixon Mine Road from July 10, 2019 through November 1, 2019 due to construction activities 
regarding the replacement of the Dixon Mine Road Bridge at Wolf Creek. Q&D Construction will be 
removing the existing wood structure bridge and replacing it with a new cast in place concrete structure. 
 
Temporary access will be provided for motorists and pedestrians. Please follow traffic control that will be 
in place. There may be delays or closures during specific construction activities. It is anticipated the new 
bridge will be completed by November 1, 2019. 
 
For more information, please contact Alpine County Community Development at 530-694-2140. 


